MEMORANDUM

TO: Brent Hibbert, Assembly President

Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

FROM: Willy Dunne, Assembly Member (B) for W.D.

DATE: March 2, 2021

RE: Amendment to Ordinance 2021-09, Authorizing a Community Trail

Management Agreement with Snomads, Inc. (Mayor)

After attending the February 18, 2021 meeting of the Kachemak Bay Advisory Planning Commission and hearing discussion between Commission members and a Snowmads' representative, it became clear that trail users and the public would benefit from signage at trailheads which access the Anchor River/Fritz Creek Critical Habitat Area. The APC unanimously passed a recommendation to the Planning Commission to include such signage in the Snowmads' CTMA.

I am proposing the following amendment to the proposed Community Trail Management Agreement that would be adopted under Ordinance 2021-09:

 Amend the Community Trail Management Agreement, at page 2, by inserting the bold underlined language as follows:

VII. Rules, Regulation, and Safety

C. Trail Manager shall post signs or signals necessary to guide safe use of the Trail Facilities by the general public. Signs at the Watermelon Trailhead shall include language informing trail users that the Anchor River/Fritz Creek Critical Habitat Area ahead imposes certain specific restrictions on motorized vehicles.

Your consideration is appreciated.